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STATEMENT 
 
 
14 July 2020  
 
 

 
EUROPEAN CHAMPIONSHIPS 2020 
 
 
 
Dear EWUF Members and Associates, 
 
Good news we have been informed by the 2020 European Wushu Championships 
Organising Committee that the government authorities in Moscow have confirmed 
international sports events can now be held there.  
 
The 2020 European Wushu Championship Organising Committee confirm that if the 
situation remains stable they will run our championship estimated starting competition 
on 22 October 2020. Judges courses will be held before the competition begins. 
 
It is planned to also hold seminars, workshops and grading assessments during the 
event. 
 
The Organising Committee will send out fuller details in due course with exact dates. 
 
If the event goes ahead, we shall have our congress. Once details of the schedule for 
the event is finalised we shall inform you of the date and time of the congress. 
 
We must make it perfectly clear that if the Russian authorities change their rules 
regarding the COVID-19 situation we may have to postpone the event again. We 
shall keep contact with the organisers and advise accordingly. 
 
We know that may of our members want us to host our championship this year, but 
we shall be guided by medical advice. It is understandable that some may not wish 
to travel during this difficult period, we understand this and shall respect individual 
decisions on participation (if it goes ahead). 
 
Be safe, 
 
Raymond W. Smith 
President 
For and on behalf of the 
EWUF Executive Board 
 


